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October 28, 2021

Dear Caledonia Community Schools family,

We are changing up the times of our curbside meal service. Starting November 1, free meals
will be available for all students 18 & younger, and 26 and under with special needs from 9:00
am - 9:30 am every Monday. This is available to all school meal programs and childcare
institutions across the country to continue serving healthy meals for the 2021-2022 school year.

If this time does not work out for your family, please contact our food service department at
616-891-0227 to schedule a time between 8 am and 3 pm (Monday-Friday) to pick up free
meals for your family. All meals can be picked up at Duncan Lake Middle School near the
Tennis Courts. Look for the white tent!

We hope this news helps more families take advantage of the free meals provided.

Sincerely,

CCS Administration



